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Committee Membership 
 

NON-CONFIDENTIAL 
 

Report by:  Clerk 

Date:  30 March 2022 

Report to: Full Council 04/2022 

Following the passing of Cllr Ives, committee membership needs re-visiting to ensure sufficient 

numbers to allow the meetings to be quorate1. 

 

Cllr Saunders has already asked to join Planning Committee. 

 

Please note that we are required to revisit all committee membership in May at the Annual Full 

Council meeting, which is the official start of the new council administrative year. 

 

  

 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

That Council: 

1. Ratifies Cllr Saunders’ membership of Planning Committee 

2. Ratifies any other revised councillor committee membership which may be 

proposed under this agenda item 

 
1 3 councillors are required to be present for a committee meeting to be quorate 
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Committee & Working Group membership preferences 2021-222   

Councillor 
Finance 
Cttee 

Planning 
Cttee 

Personnel 
Ctee 

Emergency 
Plan Cttee 

Bridge Street 
Working 
Group 

MUGA 
Working 
Group 

NDP 
Working 
Group    

Sadie Ashton Derry                  

David Cotton Y Y Y Y          

John Crump Y Y Y            

Steve Harper Y Y Y   Y   Y    

Liz Hillman Y Y     Y   Y    

Dave Mann Y   Y            

Carla Saunders Y     Y          

Vilija Spurr     Y Y          

Ian Willox   Y   Y          

James Willox   Y   Y   Y      

                   

TOTAL 6 6 5 5 2 1 2    

           

           

Committee Chair                  

Committee Vice Chair                  

           
 

 
2 As at 2 March 2022 


